March 31, 2020
To Whom it Concerns,
Thank you for your leadership in maintaining the safety of the residents of Idaho.  The Idaho Foodbank is committed to ensuring that food assistance remains available to our neighbors facing hunger — while also supporting and complying with all government orders in relation to COVID-19. 
As you know, requests for food assistance is on the rise and with so many people unable to work, we expect to see these needs increase further in coming weeks. 

This letter confirms that the holder is an employee or authorized volunteer of <insert organization name>, whose work has been deemed essential in maintaining the flow of food assistance and who must travel to food distribution sites to accomplish that work. 
Please be advised that this travel is allowed under the Essential Services exception to Shelter-in-Place orders. 

Please direct any questions to <insert contact name, title, organization, phone and email>. 
Sincerely, 

<insert name>



<insert title>




<Add any additional information> 

